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South Antrim Ladies Junior Hockey Club 


Dear Parent/Guardian,
Welcome to the 2018/2019 season at South Antrim Ladies Junior Hockey Club. We are looking forward to another successful season. The U13s section this year we will have a coaching team who will be coaching them each week.  Ellen Rogers will coach the U15s this year and there are spaces available for any Year 10 or 11 who would like to come along.
Training takes place every Thursday evening 6.45pm – 7.45pm at Friend’s School Lisburn. 
There will be no training on the following dates:

Half Term:
Thursday 1st November 2018 
Christmas:
Thursday 20th and 27th December 2018
New Year: 
Thursday 3rd January 2019
Half Term:
Thursday 14th and 21st February 2019
Our last training session of the season will be Thursday 21st March 2019.
We will also be participating in the U13 and U15 Youth Leagues organised by the Ulster Hockey Union on the following dates:
U13s
Sunday 30th September 2018
Sunday 21st October 2018
Sunday 25th November 2018
Sunday 24th February 2019
Sunday 24th March 2019

U15s

There will be a number of matches during the season – details to follow.

Kit
The kit for matches is a red top, black skort and red, white and black hooped socks which you can purchase through Kukri at https://www.kukrisports.co.uk/teamshop/southantrimladieshc or via the Club’s website.  
During the season we will be organising some fundraising events which we hope you will support, all the money raised will go towards funding the pitches and facilities. We are always very keen to have sponsors for both the junior and senior teams, if this is something you think you would be interested in please contact Natalie on 07523879422. 

We also have an Easyfundraising page: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sahc
If you have any queries please feel free to contact me or speak to me at training.
Regards

Ellen Rogers
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Youth Development Officer
07821747919
ellie_rogers@hotmail.co.uk

